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Full Text

Recognizing that the Inter-Agency Support Group on Indigenous Issues will play a
central role in coordinating efforts among United Nations agencies to translate
the outcome document of the World Conference on Indigenous Peoples into
meaningful change, the Permanent Forum requests that the Group ensure that its
membership includes all United Nations agencies, funds and programmes,
including specialized agencies. The Forum recommends that the United Nations
Development Programme, the United Nations Population Fund and the Advisory
Board of the United Nations Office for Partnerships and other relevant United
Nations agencies take the measures necessary for addressing the special
situation of indigenous peoples in developed countries.
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